S5PO ALERT

Date:  September 10, 2024

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: State Procurement Office

Re: [TRANSITION CLARIFICATION] Awarded: MTS-MSP Multi-Temporary Staffing Services

Managed Services Provider

We've received a few questions regarding contract timing. Please see the message below for clarification on program

transition.

The Knowledge Services contract will begin on November 1, 2024. The State and Knowlege Services will complete
transition activities over a six-month period, with an anticipated program go-live in April 2025. More information will
become available as the project starts in November. In the interim, continue regular business with ACRO as we intend

to extend the current contract to ensure full coverage during the transition.

If you have any additional questions, please contact Amber Whitney at amber.whitney@azdoa.gov.



